

Newington College

Invitation to Grandparents and Special Friends' Morning on Tuesday 28 May 2013 at Newington College - Lindfield

TATATATA

A warm invitation is extended to all Grandparents and Special Friends to join us on Tuesday 28 May for a special morning. All the boys are encouraged to invite older relatives or friends of the family to come to our school on this day.

The day will begin at 9:00am in the Don Brown Hall with a Welcome and Prayer, to be followed by a short concert. Boys are permitted to arrive at school by 8:50am on this day with their relatives or friends, if they so wish. The following boys will perform at the concert:

- Keaghan Davey-Webb
- Junior Choir
- James Moore
- School Band

At the conclusion of the Concert, at around 9:35am, a special presentation will be made to our Grandparents and Special Friends before being invited to visit the classrooms, to be followed by a shared Morning Tea at 10:30am, prepared by the Parents and Friends' Association. The Morning Tea should finish at around 11:00am.

Grandparents and Special Friends are welcome to bring cameras, as there will be many opportunities to take photos during the morning. Teachers will also have digital cameras in the classrooms for photos to be taken for this special occasion.

For catering purposes, please return the slip below by Friday 24 May 2013.

Please return this slip to the School Office by Friday 24 May 2013 We look forward to welcoming you to Newington College - Lindfield on Tuesday 28 May. Grandparent/Special Friend's Name(s):	